
Letter: Bijou Pines resident
says thanks
To the community,

I want to thank everyone in the community, and especially in
my neighborhood who contacted me in regards to my article on
the warm room and the homeless affecting Bijou Pines.

To date I have had 20 emails, 24 phone calls, and eight
neighbors who have stopped by to say how happy they are that I
wrote the article. All of the people that responded to my
article say that they too have been negatively affected by the
homeless since the warm room opened in our area.

I have not, as of this writing, received one email in support
of the warm room being located, basically in a residential
neighborhood.

Perhaps that is something the City Council should take to
heart.

Catherine Whelan, South Lake Tahoe
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